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Friday 8th April 2022 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

Extra - Curricular Activities 
 

These are the clubs we are able to offer for the Summer term.  All of the clubs are run by staff on a voluntary basis 
and I am very grateful to them for giving up their own time to provide extra learning opportunities for your children.   
Clubs will run for 9 weeks and will begin week commencing Monday 2nd May (Monday is a bank holiday so school will 
return on Tuesday 3rd May).  Please note that clubs will not run during the last week full week of term, therefore the 
last day clubs will run is Friday 8th July. 
 

DAY ACTIVITY TIME YEAR(S) LED BY 

Monday Dance 12.30-1pm 1/2 Miss Hutchins 

Monday Chess  12.40-1.10pm 3/4 Mr Morris 

Tuesday Sewing 12-12.30pm R Miss Hynes 

Colouring 12-12.30 1/2 Mrs Coleman 

Spelling Shed 12.30-1 2/3/4 Mrs Weatherup/Miss Singleton 

Rounders 3.30-4.30 3/4 Mr Watton 

Wednesday Costume Club 12.30-1pm 5/6 Mrs O’Sullivan 

Calligraphy 12.30-1pm 4/5 Miss Aplin 

Tag Rugby 12.30-1pm 5/6 Mr Rule 

TT Rockstars 12.40-1.10pm 3/4 Miss Dabill 

Cricket 3.30-4.30 5/6 Mr Le Tissier 

Thursday STEM 12.20-1pm 5/6 Mrs Cowling 

Hobby Horse 3.30-4.30pm 1/2/3 Mr Brewster 

Netball 3.30-4.30pm 4/5 Mr Lovegrove & Mr Potter 

Friday Origami 12-12.30 6 Mrs Grosvenor-Jones 
 

In order to simplify our administration process, places for courses will now be requested via a Microsoft form (link in 
email). Places will be allocated at random if clubs are oversubscribed. For those clubs that are oversubscribed, we 
will create a waiting list and/or split the term into a 4- and 5-week course to allow more children to take part. You 
will be informed via email by Friday 29th April if your child has been allocated a place in their chosen club. 
Please take note of the invited year groups. It is important to recognise that there is a commitment involved when 
signing up for a club.  If children are unable to make a particular session, please ensure you inform the office of the 
date/s. A register will be taken before each session.   If the club is cancelled at short notice i.e. due to weather 
conditions, you will receive an e-mail from school.  Consequently, it is essential that we have a mobile number or  
e-mail address to enable us to contact you.  Please ensure you are subscribed to SCOpay communications. The 
collection point for clubs running after school hours will be from the front office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Jamie Dodson 
Headteacher 


